
 

Danielle Hornberger 

County Executive 

 

Dan Schneckenburger 

Director of Administration 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CECIL COUNTY, MARYLAND 

Office of the County Executive 

200 Chesapeake Boulevard, Suite 2100, Elkton, MD 21921 

Office : 410.996.5202 

Fax: 800.863.0947 

 
County Information 

410.996.5200 

410 .658.4041 

 

January 19, 2021 

 
The Honorable Guy Guzzone 

Chair, Budget and Taxation Committee 

3 West, Miller Senate Office Building 

Annapolis, MD. 21401 

 

RE: Letter of Support - SB 294- Cecil County- Sales and Use Tax Exemption - Federal 

Facilities Redevelopment Areas 

 
Dear Senator Guzzone: 

 
We are writing this letter today to voice unanimous support for Senate Bill 294 - Cecil County - 

Sales and Use Tax Exemption - Federal Facilities Redevelopment Areas which is cross-filed in 

the house. 

 
This bill will allow us to redevelop a formally federally owned property which has sat dormant 

and underutilized since the inception of the Bainbridge Development Corporation (BDC) over 

20 years ago. We ask the committee for a favorable report and are happy to answer any 

questions. 

 
Thank you for your consideration of this important and impactful bill. 

 

 

 

                                                 
      

Danielle Hornberger 

County Executive 

 
cc: Cecil County Senators 

Cecil County Delegation 

Cecil County Council 

Robert Meffley 

Council President 


